Liberal Studies Committee 
Minutes 
September 24, 1998
 HUB 225 
3:15 -4:l5 p.m. 

Members present: M. Sadler, B. Carter, B. Goodwin, B. Mitchell, R. Soni, M. Swinker, H. Wingard, Wang Xi 

Members excused: N. Nastase 

Meeting called to order at 3:15 PM 

For Information: 
Reported on memo from T. Shellenbarger concerning follow through on the recommendations made by the LS committee for LS 499 Aging in America. 

Reported on meeting with A. Henry regarding recommendations proposed by the LS committee about renaming LS 499 1912- 19 13: R.M.S. Titanic, Proust, and the Romanovs. It appears that the title may be too long (20 char max?) and therefore will need to be shortened for the course schedule book. 

Reported on the request made to Student Congress for student representation on the committee. 

Will continue to seek a replacement for Nedra Nastase for fall semester. 

Action: 
Minutes from 9/17/98 approved on a Carter/Wang motion. 

The proposed Liberal Studies core for future associate degree programs was discussed and unanimously approved on a Wingard/Soni motion. There was discussion about the process for submitting to UWUCC and Senate. Mary Sadler will seek advice from Gail Wilson/Jim Myers, co-chairs of the UWUCC, and then advise Valarie Mancuso about the procedure for advancing the proposal. 


Discussion: 
Discussion about the feasibility of periodically reviewing courses in the liberal studies program for "drift" and outcomes. This topic will be revisited in future meetings. 

Meeting adjourned 4: 15 PM 


